Auburn Municipal Civil Service

Minutes –Meeting January 6, 2011 11am

Commissioner John Camardo called the meeting to order at 11am

Roll call by Secretary Bill Fulton; present were Commissioner John Camardo and Commissioner Jack Hardy. Also present was Corporation Counsel John Rossi. 

Approve minutes of meeting held on December 2, 2010:

Commis. Camardo would like it noted that on page 2 of the minutes it needs to be stated that he addressed a question to The Chief of Police asking his professional opinion in regards to the matter discussed. It states that Commis Brennan indicated that Chief Giannotta should not be put on the spot and does not need to respond to the question directed to him by Commissioner Camardo. Commis Camardo does not recall Commis Brennan saying that and would like it noted that he would have objected to that statement as it is important to get the department heads opinion when dealing with issues in their own department.  Secretary Bill Fulton recalls the conversation and Commissioner Hardy does not.  Commis Camardo made a motion to amend the minutes.  Commis Hardy 2nd.  Motion carried 2-0. Commis Camardo motion to accept the rest of the minutes as presented. 2nd by Commis Hardy. Motion Carried 2-0.

Old Business

New Business

Bill explained the reference at last month’s meeting that a police officer is certified for 5 years only based on the fact that they would not have to re-enter the academy if re-hired within 5 years of departure.
· Employee changes from December 2, 2010 – Present

The police dept. also hired two new police officers who will start the academy on Monday.

· Upcoming schedule

Exam here on Saturday for Chief and Asst. Fire Chief on January 22nd for Clerk and Account Clerk at AHS.

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Commis. Hardy. 2nd by Commis Camardo. Motion carried 2-0.

_____________

Attest
